THREEFOLD PASTRY COVID-19 Response

The health and well-heing of Threefold Pastry staff, guests and surrounding communities is our number one
priority.

We are doing everything we can to reduce the risk of exposure to COVID-19 at our outlet Threefold Pastry which
helps us to maintain guest comfort and safety.

maintaining our exceptional levels of hygiene anil cleanliness of our workplaces.

staff complete Threefold Pastry Covii-safe training.

implementing enhanced cleaning and sanitisation protocols.

implemented appropriate physical distancing.

ensure the appropriate use of protective personal equipment (PPE).

encouraging customers to use contactiess payment options.

supporting onr workforce to overcome any harviers to accessing testing and medical treatment where
appropriate.

« regular monitoring of Australian Government Health wehsites to ensure we are up to date with
regulations.

Thank you for your continued support during these changing and challenging times



